

BRAD SHERMAN UNITED STATES CONGRESS

Ph: (202) 225-5911 Fax: (202) 225-5879

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for Post-Pandemic Child Mental Health Care in fiscal year 2022.

The entity to receive funding for this project is Strength United, a Chartered Center of California State University Northridge (CSUN), located at 18111 Nordhoff Street, Northridge, CA 91330.

The funding would be used for addressing the long-term mental health needs of children in our community arising from the COVID-19 pandemic. The pandemic has substantially increased the risk of potentially life-threatening situations for children, who have been forced into quarantine and isolation, exposing them to increased risk for maltreatment.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

BRAD SHERMAN Member of Congress